

VALE

Readers will remember Dr. John Lacon and his wife Ina. Dr.Lacon was GMO at our hospital some years ago and was also a very keen bowler.

Three years ago he and Ina spent two weeks with Bonnie and Kik Quintal holidaying and renewing acquaintance with their many friends.

Word has been received that after a long illness, Ina passed away on Friday 22nd November.

We send our deepest sympathies to Dr.John and his family in Queensland.

Bonnie has kindly loaned us the photo of Dr.John and Ina on their last holiday on Norfolk.

NOTICE....

Chamber of Commerce... Members are reminded of their next meeting at the South Pacific at 5.15 pm. on Monday, 2nd December.

Broadwalk

Just arrived in time for Christmas.. New Selection of Fabrics, Christmas Prints and Craft Prints for Gift Making.

'Corfu'

for Jeans, Skirts and Shorts New Styles in shorts, in Ramie Cotton, Linen and Denim. Also, White dungarees.

In Cotton Knits, Short Sets and Tops Call in and compare our prices Gifts for all the family.

Sunday Champagne Lunch

The Cascade Rugby League Football Club invites everyone to Aunt Ems Guesthouse this Sunday 1st December for a Champagne and Orange Lunch from 11.30 a.m. to 2.00 p.m.

Lunch will consist of Cold Meats,

Tahitian Fish and Dessert.

Cost: Adults \$15.00 - Children under 12: \$5.00

Come along to Norfolk's own "Faulty Towers" and hear Basil and Sybil in action!

All Proceeds go towards the 1992 South Pacific Cup.